December 12, 2015 SloFlyers Club Meeting

Brought to order by Tony Gallo at 9:30.

Club members present

- Paul Gaugush
- John Brant
- Perry Abbott
- Mike Rittenhouse
- Daryl Riekki
- Tony Jacobson
- Tony Gallo
- Dave Nowell
- Rick Johnston

Discussion Topics

2016 slate of officers. Tony Gallo made a motion proposing the existing Officers for the 2016 year. Tony Jacobson seconded. The motion passed with no dissent. Ballots will be out shortly.

Good news. An unknown person found Morgan's glider and the two were reunited.

Airplane ID. Consistent with AMA policy, airplanes will have the owner's contact information posted in or on the craft.

Cal Poly's Aero 121 event. On Saturday December 5, students attempted to fly Gliders of their own design. The event had about 30 aircraft built by teams of five class members. Some flew, some didn't, with accompanying oohs and awes. The students were extremely well behaved and followed all safety rules set by the instructor. A number of SloFlyers assisted.

Maintenance. A flag pole has been erected and the field name has been moved to a more prominent spot by the entry gate. Thanks to Tony J. For his labor.

The air strip will be resurfaced this next year, and bids will be sought.

Treasurer's report. Tony Jacobson has counted all of the available beans and states that the club will still be in the black, even with the resurfacing and other issues.

Meeting concluded at 10:03.

Submitted, Mike Rittenhouse, Secretary